
Notice 

Re: Public Comment on Draft Bahamas National Standards 

 
Bahamas Bureau of Standards and Quality (BBSQ) is mandated to develop, adopt and promulgate standards for such goods 

and services as may be required in the national interest. 

 
A suite of Draft Bahamas National Standards are being issued for public comments, in accordance with the provisions set 

out in the Standards Act, Chapter 338 (2006), and in keeping with international best practices and the standards development 

procedures for:  

Geographic Information Systems 

 

Standards for information concerning objects or phenomena that are directly or indirectly associated with 

a location relative to the Earth. These standards may specify methods, tools, and services for data 

management; and shall link to appropriate standards for information technology and data where possible, 

and provide a framework for the development of sector-specific applications using geographic data. 

 

 

If you desire to comment, the DBNS (Draft Bahamas National Standards) are available for viewing by accessing the links 

accompanying this notice and utilizing the comments sheet provided. 

 

 

To submit your comments in writing to BBSQ, send to: 

 
Dr. Renae Ferguson-Bufford 

Bahamas Bureau of Standards and Quality 

P.O. Box N-4843 Nassau, N.P. Bahamas 

 

Contact BBSQ at: 

Telephone: (242) 362-1748 thru 55 

Email: info@bbsq.bs  

 

 

 
The deadline date for submission of comments on the above DBNS for adoption is the 22nd of July, 2024. 

mailto:info@bbsq.bs

